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NEWS RELEASE 
 
For Immediate Release – Thursday, June 11, 2020 

 

The Oneida County Sheriff’s Office has been teaching hunter safety for many years to people of all ages in 

northern Wisconsin. This year we have attempted on two different occasions to hold a hunter education 

course.  However, we have been informed by the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources that they 

will not recognize the course due to Governor Evers Covid-19 restrictions.  As a result, students would not 

receive the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources Hunter Safety Certificate and they may decertify 

our hunter safety instructors. 

 

Regretfully, the Sheriff’s Office is cancelling the hunter safety course scheduled starting on 06/22/2020.  

The Oneida County Sheriff’s Office was attempting to hold this course at this time at the request of the 

public so it would not interfere with as many summer activities or when fall sports are starting up.  We 

apologize for having to turn away all the students that signed up for the class, and hope you understand that 

doing so is out of the control of the Oneida County Sheriff’s Office. 

 

Any media requesting additional information about this information should contact Captain Tyler Young 

at 715-490-1454. 

 

**END** 

 


